
PARENT INFORMATION 

For June 1 Start-Up 

 

We are very excited to have students return for a modified school schedule beginning Monday, June 1. 
Thank you to all parents who have informed us if your child(ren) will or will not be returning. For those of 
you who were still UNSURE, please make sure you connect with the office by Friday to give a firm YES/NO. 
It is important for us to know so we can plan a schedule that adheres to classroom numbers. Please find 
general information below (some of which is repeated information and some new) to help make our start-
up smooth. 

• All parents who responded that their child is attending, MUST call the office if your child is ill or 
coming late. 

• Parents will not be able to enter the school. We respectfully request you remain in your vehicle 
(if possible) and have your child exit at the front of the school where they will be met by staff and 
escorted to the grassy area along 192nd St. to join other children. Staff will be holding Division 
signs and once all students are present, they will be escorted to a classroom. 

• Students must come with a snack, lunch and water bottle. Parents will be unable to drop off 
lunches at the school. 

• Please email the office if you have any questions (as opposed to phoning in). 
• No extra clothing or shoes will be required.  
• If you have not already done so, please make sure your child’s supplies have been picked up from 

the gym by the end of the day tomorrow (Friday). This is important even if your child is returning 
on Monday. 

• If your child will be coming to school for a partial return, please have them bring a labelled zip 
lock bag with pencil, eraser, glue, scissors and something to colour with. 

• PPE is optional for all students and staff. 
• Remote learning will continue for all students. We appreciate your patience as some teachers 

may have to rearrange the time they are connecting with your child. 
• Please review with your children that all gravel areas between the portable and behind the 

portables will be off limits. We need the children to stay on the soccer field and designated 
playground areas so we can supervise them adequately. 

 

****** PLEASE NOTE – NOT ALL STUDENTS ARE STARTING ON MONDAY. PLEASE CHECK THE LATIMER 
WEBSITE AND LOOK UNDER SCHEDULE TO SEE IF YOUR CHILD STARTS ON MONDAY OR TUESDAY. (unless 
they are ESW and in which case they are eligible to come 5 days/week) 

We thank you for your patience as we all work through this together! Remember: 

SLOW AND STEADY 

CARING ANAD CONNECTED 

WE CAN DO THIS! 



 


